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February 10, 2025 

ATTN: Co-Chairs Gorsek, McLain, and members of the Joint Committee on Transportation 

The St. Johns Neighborhood Association would like to express our support for HB 2749 and its 
efforts to secure funding for the design of the Columbia Blvd. bridge over the railroad cut. 

We look forward to the opportunity to testify on behalf of the bill at a future hearing.  

Sincerely, 

St. Johns Neighborhood Association 

 
 


